Adult Social Care and Health Select Committee

17 September 2024

SBC COMMUNITY SPACES

Summary

The Committee is requested to consider a report on the Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council (SBC) Community Spaces initiative and comment as appropriate.

Detail

- 1. At the Executive Scrutiny Committee meeting in January 2024, a 'Winter Planning Update' was given to Members which included details of the Council's ongoing Community Spaces (previously known as Warm Spaces) initiative. This report can be accessed via the following link:
 - https://moderngov.stockton.gov.uk/documents/s5746/Report.pdf
- 2. During subsequent discussions, the Committee requested further information on the number of groups which had continued with the Community Spaces initiative throughout the summer of 2023, as well as information on how £60,000 worth of funding would be utilised to support and sustain groups. SBC officers agreed to present a future report to the Adult Social Care and Health Committee on the Community Spaces initiative.
- 3. An update on this Council scheme has been provided and is attached to these meeting papers. The SBC Strategic Lead A Fairer Stockton-on-Tees & Community Engagement, accompanied by a SBC Project Co-ordinator, will be in attendance to present the report and respond to any comments / questions.

Name of Contact Officer: Gary Woods Post Title: Senior Scrutiny Officer Telephone No: 01642 526187

Email Address: gary.woods@stockton.gov.uk